From: Maddox, Jennifer O. [mailto:Jennifer.Maddox@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 1:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Robinson, Robin
Subject: RE: Donated tickets to ManLaw Play for Sunday, July 24

The CPD's Office of Community Relations has accepted 50 tickets to a play from IGROW for Sunday, July 24, 2016 at 1430 hrs, at the DuSable Museum. The tickets are worth less than $50 each, and will be distributed to off duty personnel that can pick up their tickets from Will Call on the day of the event.

Thank you,

Jennifer Maddox

Administrative Assistant to Robin Robinson
